Cherry Street Intermediate

231-258-9146 Mission: We are a community of respectful learners who are
Principal: Ryan Moore ggaining independence, and knowledge, while preparing for the
: future in an ever-changing world.

What’s Happening? Events/Calendar:
There is a lot happening at Cherry Street Intermediate School. Check ® March 5: 4th Grade NAEP
it out! Testing; 5th Grade Cookie
® We have recently had quite a few students concerned about Delivery
a recent internet hoax that has been going around. Mr. e March 6-8: Hearing and
Moore and Mrs. Kik visited every classroom to talk to the Vision Screening
students about cyber security who students can talk to if e March 9: PTA Spring Fling
they have concerns regarding this. Mr. Moore gave Dance
humorous examples of common hoaxes, and stressed that if e March 12: Spring Pictures
students see something that concerns them while online, e March 14: Parent/Teacher
they should talk to the nearest responsible adult. Conferences: 12-8:00 p.m.
Conversations with adults, in this manner, help to bring e March 22-31: Spring Break
awareness to the adults, and help calm the students. e April 1: Students return to
e March 5 will be NAEP testing for the 4th grade. 50 students school.

from the 4th grade have been selected at random via the
NAEP program.

o Parent/Teacher Conferences: These will be held on March
14 from 12:00-8:00 p.m. Please call the office if you have

T
scheduling questions. This will be more of a student-led
format, where the students take an active role in explaining 1 8

their progress. .o “}(/ m..

® PTA Spring Fling Dance: This will be held on Saturday, March :
9 at the Middle School. This will be for elementary students. A \ A f I QO]\/ e
It will run from 6:00-8:00 p.m. Students must be & g
accompanied by an adult. For more information:
http://bit.ly/PTADance

®  Spring Break will be form March 22 through March 31.
Please note that March 22 is a Friday, and we will not have
school on that day. It is the first day of spring break.
Students return to school on April 1 (seriously, that is not an
April Fool’s joke).

e The 5th grade fundraiser will arrive March 5th. If your child
sold a lot of items, it would be appreciated if arrangements
could be made for transportation home. Pick up can start
around 1:45.

o March is Reading Month! We have activities planned
throughout the whole month. This link:
http://bit.ly/READ1819 will let you have access to the
activities calendar.
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